
 

 

 

 

 

3194       Special Release              23 September, 2013 

UPDATE ON 2013/2014 POST UTME ADMISSION EXERCISE 

This is to inform the general public that the screening of candidates, who made the 
University of Ibadan their first and/or second choice institution and are duly registered 
for the Post-UTME screening exercise, will hold on Saturday, 28 September, 2013 at 
11.00 am. Prospective candidates are advised to log on to the Post-UTME portal using 
their existing usernames and passwords to check their details from Thursday, 26 
September, 2013. Eligible candidates will be able to print their letters of invitation to the 
screening exercise which will indicate the candidate’s screening number, venue, and 
course of choice among other information. 

Candidates are advised to dress decently to the venues of the screening and present 
the following items: 

i. Invitation letter for the screening;  

ii. UTME Notification of results; 

iii. Evidence of Payment for post-UTME screening; and 

iv. 2 recent passport sized photographs. 

Thank you. 

 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM,FPA 
Registrar  


